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I have to inform you all that last year was a very good year and a lot of students were able to rotate at 

different places with different mentors.  So, result we have seen a large number of students were 

matched.  This year I have personally lost 2 spots of Observation / Externship in Internal Medicine, one 

in NY and other is Dallas, TX.  However, we are still providing Observation in Dallas soon. We will let you 

all know about this when it is available.  
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